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Creating Change Virtual Conference

"I really appreciate the opportunity afforded to me through the Learned Success and Campus Life Professional Development Sponsorship. While I do my own learning around

social justice and equity, it was nice to be virtually surrounded by other like-minded individuals who are so passionate about inclusion work. I vow to be vocal in my Queerness

and my advocacy for justice issues not because of my role, but because fighting for equal justice and an equitable campus environment is the work of everyone. I’m really looking

forward to future opportunities!"

~ Michael Lara, Assistant Director of LGBTQ+ and Identity Programs

The Undergraduate Professional Accelerator Fund provides funding for undergraduate students to pursue

professional and personal development opportunities outside of Babson College.

Undergraduate Professional Accelerator Fund

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the Undergraduate Professional Accelerator Fund only accepted applications for virtual experiences and as a result limited funding

was awarded, as most virtual experiences were free of charge to students. The experience that was funded was for the Class Action 8th Annual First Generation

College Student Summit that was virtually attended by 12 students and 2 staff.

Professional Development Sponsorship
The Division of Learner Success and Campus Life supports employee success and engagement through

sponsorship to participate in personal or professional growth opportunities. 

*2019-2020 - Due to COVID-19 some experiences were cancelled.

**2020-2021 - Change in structure for the Division with additional areas added to the portfolio.

Division Restructure
Prior to the start of the academic year, the Division of Student Affairs was renamed the Division of Learner Success

and Campus Life which included an expansion of the portfolio of departments.

Financial Support for Divisional Initiatives
Unused funds from UPAF were allocated to support various initiatives within the Division in order to enhance the

student experience.


